
Patrons Chairman's report 2018 
 
This last year the Patrons won more matches than previous years and more clubs were 
represented in our matches, and the enthusiasm was great on the green. 
 
We won 2 cups The Frank Lacey cup against Bristol City and County Association and the Len 
Hilleard Trophy flood light game against Norwest . 
 
Can I thank all the clubs that offered their Bowls green for our matches. 
  
We will be donating £1500.00 to Somerset Bowls Association to help with their loss for this 
year. 
 
I would like to thank Carolle Skeates our Match Secretary for all her hard work and David 
Wederell our Treasurer. 
 
Yours  
Barrie Davis  
Chairman  
 
 
PS I can confirm the existing officers are prepared to continue in office for 2019 
 
 


